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As a sign that a certain amount of normality is returning to our little bit of the World, the Club 
meeting was held in the Wishing Well pub again this month.  As I was unable to attend last month, it 
was a pleasure to have a pint with like minded friends again, even though it meant daring to leave the 
house and congregate inside!
I have been asked to publish the FunFly Event results, complete with the current League standings 
(I resist the word 'Championship' as I do the word 'Competition' - it can put people off).  After 
some complicated maths (mostly adding numbers together) the current results are shown on the 
next page.  In addition, the FunFly Events may well be limited to the 'better weather' months, 
probably April to October - let me know what you think.
There are a couple of picture below that show the large amount of work that has been done clearing 
the scrub at the East end of the Field.  Quite a lot has been achieved since the initial working party 
on the 1st August, however the tree stumps are proving a little stubborn so a Tree Stump Removal 
Party is planned on Sunday 16th September at 10am.  The object is to make it possible to run the 
mower over the whole area without destroying it.  Club members are encouraged to come along with 
any suitable tools if they have them.  An e-mail reminder for this event will be sent out on Tuesday 
14th September when I get back from my last Quantum kit car Factory Day.

And this is a picture taken from the 

bank by Jon this week. - It's almost 

possible to mow the area now.

This is the 'before' picture, 

taken two years ago, with the 

scrub in the background.
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Upcoming Events
October 2021

Fri to Sun 1st to 3rd

Model Aircraft Builders Show

Buckminster

Wed 6th

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well

Sun 17th

Club Fun Fly Event. 11am start.

September 2021
Wed 1st

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well

Fri to Sun 3rd to 5th

Weston Park Model Show.

Sat/Sun 18th & 19th

ModelAir Festival of Flight.

Old Warden.

Sun 26th

Club Fun Fly Event. 11am start.

Finally, a warm welcome to our new member, Edwin Frith.

The Spotlight Model this month comes 
from Eddie, who's superior techie skills 
managed to get the picture transferred to 
my phone at the Club meeting.
The model is a Skyway Models Hawk 70. 
The '70' means it has a 70 inch wingspan, 
so it's not little.  Power comes from a 
Saito 72 four stroke glow motor.  It's still 
awaiting a test flight, the wind being a bit 
much and from the North (over the Dyke) 
when this picture was taken.

Here are the results and League standings for the Fun Fly Events.  First position is at the top.
August's results have changed slightly because I entered my scores to compete in the League.

May June July August League Position.

Mark Malc Dave E Mark Mark/Dave E
Rog Gareth Jim/Mark Baz Malc
Malc/Dave E Dave E Baz Dave E Jim
Jon Rog Malc Jim/Malc Rog
Gareth Derek Derek Derek Gareth
Jim Jon/Mark Gareth Allan Derek
Derek Jim Jon Baz

Matt Jon
Alan Matt/Allan

Alan


